AIS Rochester Report for 2011 Spring Assembly/Convention

AIS Rochester continues to grow and make improvements. Our newsletter is now three pages long and
includes information about events and anniversaries in our area. This newsletter is posted on the Web
site or you may subscribe to have an electronic copy delivered directly to your e-mail address.

Volunteer coverage at the AlS office is up to four hours per day Monday thru Friday. The hope is to have
volunteers for the early evening hours as well. Coverage at this time would not only benefit the person
seeking information about Al-Anon but would also be a convenience to people who need to pick up
literature from the book depot.

We continue to look for ways to participate in Public Outreach and recently attended a Health Fair at
one of the local colleges. For the past ten years, two women from the Institutions Committee have
been conducting an Al-Anon meeting at the Monroe County Correctional Facility and recently a donation
of CAL was made to another local correctional facility.

The Literature Distribution Center is well stocked. The new book Many Voices, One Journey is available
as well as the new paperback edition of How Al-Anon Works @ $5.00 per copy.

Lastly, this past weekend we held our annual fund raiser which is a Tureen Supper. Over one hundred
people attended for an afternoon of fun, food and fellowship.

Please visit us on our web site aisrochester.org
Gratefully in service,

Carolyn H.



